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From: Sims, Thelma
Sent:  Tuesday, April 11, 2006 10:50 AM
To: Murphy, Paulette

Subject: FW: 0920-05BU {Public Comment/Request}... Additional Information on the Proposed Project Listed in Today's
Federal Register

Attached below is a response to comments from the public. Please include in your package.

From: OMB-Comments

Sent: Tuesday, April 11, 2006 10:44 AM

To: Rankin, Robert

Subject: RE:0920-05BU {Public Comment/Request}... Additional Information on the Proposed Project Listed in Today's Federal
Register

Mr. Rankin:

Thank you for expressing an interest in the "Assessment and Monitoring of Breastfeeding-Related Maternity Care Practices in
Intra-partum Care Facilities in the United States and Territories" Information Collection Notice. I've attached the Draft
Methodology and Hospital Survey for your review.

expeditiously.
Sincerely,

CDC OMB

From: Rankin, Robert [mailto:RRankin@kellencompany.com]

Sent: Monday, April 10, 2006 4:41 PM

To: OMB-Comments

Subject: Additional Information on the Proposed Project Listed in Today's Federal Register

Per our telephone conversation this afternoon, | am interested in obtaining the draft methodology and hospital survey related to
the attached CDC proposed project "Assessment and Monitoring of Breastfeeding-Related Maternity Care Practices in Intra-
partum Care Facility, etc."

Thank you,

Robert Rankin

The Kellen Company
1200 Lake Hearn Drive
Suite 500

Atlanta, GA 30319
(404) 252-3663

(404) 252-0774 (fax)

6/13/2006





Appendix C-1

C-1-1

Response to Public Comment #1

